The Topsham School

A love of learning and commitment to the success of every child at the heart of all we do



Headteachers: Mrs Amanda Lacey and Miss Maria White
Orchard Way
Topsham
Exeter
EX3 0DN
admin@topsham.devon.sch.uk
01392 874498

11th January 2024

Dear Parents,

Throughout the Spring Term, we will be providing booster groups to help the children to consolidate their understanding of mathematical concepts.

The booster groups will provide an excellent opportunity for your child to strengthen their knowledge and reinforce key mathematical skills. These sessions are designed to enhance their confidence, helping them to feel well-prepared for the upcoming SATs exams. These groups are optional and are intended to offer additional support for those who choose to participate. The sessions will **start at 8:30 a.m.** The children in the group will join the rest of their class to begin their day.

Miss Greygoose, Miss White and Mrs. Lacey will be leading the groups.

Toast will be provided for the children in the booster groups.

All of the Year 6 children will be invited to participate in a group during the Spring Term. Your child will come home today with a letter letting you know when their group is.

We encourage you to discuss this opportunity with your child and consider their individual needs. Whether your child participates or not, we will continue to deliver comprehensive mathematics lessons during the school day. These SATs booster groups are an additional resource to promote further enrichment and consolidation of their learning.

If you have any questions or require further information regarding the booster groups, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Greygoose, Miss White and Mrs Lacey











